
 
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
 

The Thursday, November 8, 2018 Technical Advisory 
Committee meeting of the Los Angeles – San Diego –  
San Luis Obispo (LOSSAN) Rail Corridor Agency,  
has been cancelled.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

For more information, please contact Kameron Altar, LOSSAN 
Executive Administrative Assistant, at (714) 560-5745. 


